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New Hyundai/Mazda Showroom Opens
  

TEAM Superstores has opened its new
Hyundai/Mazda showroom on Auto Mall
Parkway/Columbus Parkway near
Interstate 80. The 3,300 square foot
showroom is the latest significant
investment by TEAM in Vallejo.  The
showroom is on the same property as
TEAM's Chevrolet Cadillac dealership
and adjacent to Toyota Vallejo.  The
former location of the Mazda/Hyundai
dealership was across Ascot Parkway
and is now home to a Lowes home
improvement center.

Chase Submits Plans for New Branch
 
Chase Bank has submitted plans to construct a 4,300 square foot
branch in the Solano I-80 Center.   It is expected the new branch
will be under construction
in the Spring and open by
fall 2012.  The new Chase
building will continue the
transformation of this
center located in the heart
of Vallejo on Solano
Avenue at Interstate 80. 
The center's retailers
include Mi Pueblo Foods
supermarket, Rite Aid,
Harbor Freight Tools and
CITITRENDS.

Mare Island Causeway Deck Repair 
  
The Mare Island Causeway Bridge Deck Repair Project began on
November 7th and is scheduled to be completed in January 2012.
The work involves the removal and replacement of deteriorating steel
bridge deck panels on the Mare Island Causeway Bridge.  The
project is being funded by the Mare Island Community Facilities
District 2002-1 at a cost of
approximately $500,000.
The bridge will remain open
during construction, with
one-way traffic control
during the typical working
hours of Monday through
Friday.  Pedestrian access
to Mare Island will be
maintained at all times.

Vallejo Featured in Solano County Video
Tour
 
Vallejo is featured in a video series showcasing Solano County's
many attributes.  The Solano County Video Tour was funded through
a National Association of Counties program.  The series highlights
many of Vallejo's attributes including Six Flags, Cal Maritime, Touro
University and the Vallejo Symphony.
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Last month in
partnership with
Fighting Back
Partnership, members
of the Vallejo Heights
Neighborhood
Association (VNHA)
participated in a
clean-up event
targeting litter and
graffiti in Northwest
Vallejo/Vallejo
Heights.  Three
dumpsters were filled
with trash and one
green waste dumpster
was filled with weeds,
and tree/yard
trimmings. 
 
This year VHNA
members have also
helped organize
neighborhood watch
(NW) groups: 1)
Santa Clara
St./Farragut Ave. NW;
2) Carter St.  /Frisbie
St. NW; and 3)
Lighthouse Drive NW.
 
The Vallejo Heights
Neighborhood
Association was
started in the 1970s
and encompasses the
Vallejo Heights area. 
Since its inception,
VHNA members have
worked to establish a
down-zoning plan for
Vallejo Heights, joined
in workshops to
create a River Park
Master Plan, served
on the Wilson Avenue
Citizen's Advisory
Committee, worked to
obtain block grant
funds to renovate
Benson Avenue and
helped to revitalize
the Bay Terrace
Theatre.
 


